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Meeting Notice

Sudbury Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Commission
Sudbury DEI Commission Meeting
Thursday, May 12, 2022
7:30 PM Open Session

Please click the link below to join the virtual Sudbury DEI Commission Meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83513599960
For audio only, call the number below and enter the meeting ID on your telephone keypad.
Dial -in: 978-639-3366 or 470-250-9358
Meeting ID: 835 1359 9960

Meeting Agenda

7:30 PM: Welcome and open meeting by roll call vote.

7:35 PM: Land Acknowledgement and moment of reflection.

7:45 PM: Speaker: Dr. Raul Fernandez.

8:15 PM: Public comments.

8:30 PM: Subcommittee working group updates and survey results discussion.
9:00 PM: Select Board Quarterly Report update and feedback.

9:10 PM: Memberships, upcoming vacancies, and volunteer opportunities.
9:25 PM: Review and approve minutes of April 14, 2022 meeting.

9:30 PM: Adjourn meeting by roll call vote.
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“This listing of matters is those reasonably anticipated by the Co-Chairs which may be discussed at the meeting.
Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the
extent permitted by law.”

The next Sudbury Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Commission meeting will be on June 9, 2022, at 7:30 PM.



Lived Experiences Project Sub-Committee Update

After several months of hard work, the Lived Experiences Survey was launched on 5/2! The
survey is located on our website: sudburylivedexperiences.org. Before being launched, feedback
on the survey was sought from the full DEI Commission and the Commission on Disability.
Flyers with a QR code to the survey were printed and distributed at Town Meeting. Our next
sub-committee meeting on 5/11 will focus on outreach. To begin our outreach planning, a list of
community organizations/groups was developed and distributed to the full Commission.
Commission members are being asked to sign up and make contact with at least 3
organizations/groups by 5/14 in order to promote the Lived Experiences survey. The
sub-committee can provide sample messages/social media posts. We plan to do the initial data
analysis/reporting after two months, so we are using a survey closing date of 6/30/22. We look
forward to sharing the survey results with the community!

Budget Working Group

This month, my budget/funding activities were related to the Lived Experiences Project. I spent
time communicating with Town staff and the Sudbury Foundation to clarify exactly how a $500
portion of the grant could be spent, and what the process would be to access those funds.


http://sudburylivedexperiences.org

